
Welcome

Dear All,

We have had a jam-packed fortnight with several events and 

special guest visits for the children as well as an Ofsted inspection!

We are hosting our March Music Festival on Fri 22nd March so 

please make sure you have reserved a seat by 9:00am on Tuesday 

19th March here: https://forms.gle/84HsoktuF83uJSAd6

Please see some information further down in the Newsletter about a 

Bags of Support collection arranged by FoTS for after the Easter 

break (collection on Weds 17th April), a perfect opportunity to do 

some Spring cleaning whilst supporting a great cause!

Information will be sent next week about our Easter Service in the 

Hall on Weds 27th March, our FoTS Spring fun event on Thurs 28th

March as well as Summer term clubs sign up.

There are also plenty of egg-citing events and activities happening 

over the Spring break, so please check out all the offers in the Local 

Adverts section.

Have a great weekend!

Best wishes from the Thakeham Family.

If there has been any change to when you gave consent for the

school to administer school kept medicine i.e. adverse

reactions to paracetamol/antihistamine, please notify the

School Office ASAP.
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Who Are We Celebrating This Fortnight?

Positive, 

Persevering Perry

Co-operative 

Caring Chloe

Headteacher

Award

Reflective, 

Reviewing Rowan

Curious, 

Questioning Cleo

Jack (Beatles)
Elliot (Wonder)

Frankie ( Marley)
Nikos (Franklin)

HALL OF FAME
Evelyn (Franklin)
Eryn V (Franklin)

George (Beatles)
Madison (Wonder)
Mathilda (Wonder)

Neola (Wonder)
Stanley (Marley)

Harrison (Franklin)
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Attendance Figures 

Thank you for your support in helping our pupils to see the value in each and every day at school.

We track attendance because only a little missed can have a huge long-term impact on a child’s

progress. Our target is 97%. Current attendance percentages for the new academic year to date

are:

Beatles Class: 97%

Wonder Class: 97%

Marley Class: 96%

Franklin Class: 95%

Our School Values

CARE – COURAGE – AMBITION – RESPECT – ENJOYMENT

These are the values that drive our school. They feed into how we learn, how we act with one

another, how we teach, how we handle our pastoral elements; so much of what we do! So, it is

important we remember them. Our Super Learning Heroes relate directly to these and are how we

make our values child friendly. They all come under our new, ‘Thakeham Way’.

mailto:office@thakehamps.co.uk


At Thakeham we CARE

Email us at: office@thakehamps.co.uk

Call us on: 01903 740176

School Life

Some of the exciting activities some of our pupils have experienced over the last few weeks!

World Book Day – Thursday 7th March
Children and their parents enjoyed toast and story time in the Hall and the four 

best costumes across each class received a book prize!
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School Life

Some of the exciting activities some of our pupils have experienced over the last few weeks!

World Book Day continued
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School Life

Some of the exciting activities some of our pupils have experienced over the last few weeks!

David Fuller Author visit
Children from Marley and Franklin classes enjoyed a visit from
KS2 author David Fuller in celebration of World Book Day!
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School Life

Some of the exciting activities some of our pupils have experienced over the last few weeks!

Beatles Class Special Guests!
Beatles class had two very special guests - Mrs Gowdy and Miss Elvery who spoke to the children 

about  their jobs as an airline pilot and cabin crew respectively. The children learnt  lots of interesting 
facts about travel, flight paths, and even got to try on a pilot’s hat!  Thank you very much to them 

both for taking time to talk to the children!
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Year 1/2 Dance Taster
Some Year 1/2 children attended a dance taster session hosted by Steyning 
Grammar School for locality schools in the area, they had lots of fun!
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School Life

Some of the exciting activities some of our pupils have experienced over the last few weeks!



Red Nose Day for Comic Relief 2024
Lots of red outfits and School Council games fun! School Council raised a whopping £137.50 

for Comic Relief - very well done indeed!!!!
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Some of the exciting activities some of our pupils have experienced over the last few weeks!



Red Nose Day for Comic Relief continued

School Life

Some of the exciting activities some of our pupils have experienced over the last few weeks!
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School Life

Some of the exciting activities some of our pupils have experienced over the last few weeks!

THAKEHAM REPORTERS

Last week on Thursday (7/3/24) it was World Book Day and everyone came as book 
characters from the book they brought to school. There was a winner for the best costume 
in each class. The winners were: Aria from Franklin who dressed up as Sadness from Inside 
Out. For Marley Class, it was Bertie who dressed up as a dinosaur from the Dinosaurs Who 
Love Underpants. For Wonder Class, it was Bodhi who dressed up as Frank from Frank Likes 
to Dance and RJ, from Beatles, dressed up as a dragon from There's a Dragon in your Book.

Today it is Red Nose Day and School Council have organised some games together so you 
can exchange a pound for a strip (five) of tickets and possibly win either sweets or 
chocolates by playing games and all the money they raise will go to Comic Relief.

We were fortunate (or unfortunate) that on the 13/3/24, the Ofsted Inspection experience 
came to Thakeham Primary School. They definitely enjoyed coming here to see us.
They spoke to pupils and staff about what we do and how each class learns.

On the 14th of March we had a Guest author - David Fuller - who came to our school to 
tell us about his life and how he became an author. He has written 12 books in total.
They include: 7 Alfie Jones books, 1 Chloe book and three superhero books.

Charlie & Daniel - Thakeham Reporters

mailto:office@thakehamps.co.uk


At Thakeham we CARE

Email us at: office@thakehamps.co.uk
Call us on: 01903 740176

Dates for Your Diary

• 22nd March: Nick Butterworth author visit (Beatles/Wonder classes)

and March Music Festival

• 27th March: Easter Service in Hall – all welcome

• 28th March: FoTS Spring Fun event/End of term

• 29th March-12th April: Spring Break

• 15th April: Summer term starts (swimming for Marley & Franklin classes)

• 17th April: Bags of Support collection

• 22nd April: Year 6 Bikeability week (more info to follow)

Inset Days 2023/2024

Monday 22nd July 2024

Tuesday 23rd July 2024
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BAGS OF SUPPORT

Bags of support was set up in 2012 when the founder Karrie Mellor was chair of her children’s

primary school PTA. She had been sending clothes to Turgu Mures orphanage in Romania and

wanted to have access to a wider variety of clothing to be able to support the orphanages additional

children.

Karrie also wanted to find a sustainable, ethical way for the PTA to raise funds that didn’t always

include asking parents to dip into their pockets or bake a cake! Her school initially used one of the

large commercial recycling operations but to help meet the requests from the orphanage she

decided to start her own clothes recycling operation. When all her competitors dropped their

prices to 35p and below per kilo – Bags of Support continued to offer 50p per kilo.

Bags of Support believes strongly that it is imperative that we teach our children the importance of

recycling and has teamed up with Multi award winning Sussex Green Living :

www.sussexgreenliving.co.uk to provide schools assemblies encouraging recycling and

promoting a more sustainable way of living.

We can take reusable Clothing/ Shoes / Handbags / Belts / Bedding (not duvets or pillows) .

Aside from the donated Clothes we directly distribute as Aid in Nkuringo, Uganda , the

remainder of clothing we collect is sold on in the UK , encouraging the re- use of clothing. If

everyone in the UK (63 million people) bought one reclaimed woollen garment each year, it

would save an average of 1,686 million litres of water and 480 tonnes of chemical dyestuffs.

www.bagsofsupport.co.uk

FoTS have organised a Bags of Support collection for Wednesday 17th

April.
Please bring any filled bags to the Excess Hall at drop off or pick up
from Monday 15th April right up until drop off on Wednesday 17th

April. Let’s raise some funds for the school and support a very 
worthwhile cause at the same time! Please see below for items they can
collect. Thank you in advance for your support.

http://www.sussexgreenliving.co.uk/
http://www.bagsofsupport.co.uk/














LIFE ABOVE THE TUNNEL

By DAVID PORTER

APRIL 2nd   at 7.30 p.m. at Storrington Museum,

The Old School, School Lane, Storrington, RH20 4LL.

David has lived at the Clayton Tunnel North Portal, which is 7 miles outside Brighton, since 2003. After 

clearing the land of decades of rubbish and cutting back the rampant vegetation that seeks to overcome 

the cottage, he has sought to bring the story of this unique building to the attention of a wider audience 

through talks and the occasional tour. 

David is an experienced public speaker and, during his day job, works as a freelance fraud investigator. In 

this talk he explains this Gothic folly’s historic origins and features a bold Victorian architect, plucky 

railway families, all manner of flora and fauna, railway disasters, secret passages and a few ghosts.

Venue: Old School, School Lane, Storrington RH20 4LL.

Members £6. Non Members £8. All welcome












